
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

 
Larry Arnold, Chief Appraiser, has requested the Board’s approval for the attached contract 
with Traylor Business Services. Traylor Business Services is the company that  audits 
personal property returns for county businesses.  In the past, Traylor has audited county 
businesses that yielded thousands of additional tax dollars, tax dollars generated  surpass 
fees charged to conduct the audit.   
 
 
The Chair will need a motion to accept the contract with Traylor Business Services and 
authorize the Chair’s endorsement.  
 
 
 
Motion made by      
 
Second made by      
 
Any discussion:              
              
 
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Faye Hughes, County Administrator May 9, 2019 

Traylor Business Services, Inc.    VIII-A 












